What:

In the coming weeks you may see Clark Public
Utilities and utility contractor crews working in
your area. We know this work can be disruptive
and we do our best to minimize traffic or other
impacts. As always, we'll notify you in advance of
any planned system downtime via a phone call or
a note on your door. Thanks for your patience as
we work near your home!

Why:

These projects help us maintain reliable service
to homes and businesses and improve the safety
and longevity of our systems. Proactively replacing
aging utility equipment, performing preventative
maintenance and implementing system improve-
ments are all part of how Clark Public Utilities works
to ensure reliable and resilient systems .

For more information,
visit us on the web at
ClarkPublicUtilities.com/PROJECTS
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